	Friday 7th October 2022
All homework sheets can be found on the school blog via the Fairlands school website

Blog - Fairlands Primary School & Nursery – Year 2
Reading Books:
All children should now have been allocated an e-book to practise reading at home with an adult. The children will already have read this book at school so should be able to read it confidently and fluently. Thank you to all of those children who have read their e-book at home. If you have any problems with this, please see your child’s teacher. 
Fruit Workshop – Thank you!
Thank you so much for your generous donations of fruit for our fruit workshop. The children really enjoyed trying new fruits and making their fruit kebabs. 
Water Bottles & Lunch bands:
Please send your child in with a clearly labelled water bottle for them to drink from throughout the day. Please remember that water bottles must contain water, not juice. 
We ask that pupils look at the lunch menu before they come to school so they are ready to tell their teacher which lunch option they would like. 
Principles:

This month’s value is ‘Rights’. We shall spend more time discussing what it means to be able to have the right to be able do something.
Spellings:
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All children are to learn the following spellings and they will have their spelling test on Friday.
She asks says we friend are
Learn its:

Can you refresh your memory by practising these important calculations with your adults? It is really important to know these as quick as a flash! 
Apprentice:       Practitioner:             Expert:

3+7=  8+2=           8+2=  5+5=         1x2=2      4x2=8      7x2=14
4+6=  9+1=           7+3=  9+1=           2x2=4      5x2=10     8x2=16
5+5=                 6+4=   10+0=         3x2=6       6x2=12     9x2=18
Can you write a switcher? 
Homework Activity:
Well done to all of the children who have brought in their Healthy Human’s homework. We have really enjoyed looking at all of the wonderful homework. If you still have it at home then please remember to bring it in. 
We would like you to practise the year one common exception words using different strategies. You could hide them around the room, find them and then tell an adult what you have found, write them using rainbow writing, in shaving foam, in flour, using paintbrushes and water outside. Can you think of your own ways of practising them?

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Mclean, Mrs Harnett and Mr Barnett
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